J. Ferrater Mora
1518 Willowbrook Lane
Villanova, Pa. 19085

October 31, 1983

Professor Miguel Gonzalez-Gerth
Department of Spanish and Portuguese §
Batts. Hall 110

The University of Texas at Austin
Austin, Texas, 78712-1155

Dear. Miguel:
Thank you for your letter of October 28, and for

the invitation to lecture on Ortega, talk informally
on novel-writing, and show some of my films.

It .gives great pleasure to me to accept. There
¥ is plenty of time to set up the exact dates during
- the spring of 1984, .but I may anticipate the title of
. my Ortega talk; "Ortega on knowing and living." As

to the informal talk on novel-writing, it may be in
Spanish or in English, as you see it fit. If in
3 English, 1 would provide a Xerox translation of one
“odor two chapters of Claudia, mi Claudia as

illustration. Films to Be shown wiTT be selected on
time for proper announcement.

Thank you again. Looking forward to seeing you,

Cordially,
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